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A Publication of the San Diego Geranium Society
The San Diego Geranium Society meets the Second
Tuesday of the month, 7 p.m., in Room 101 of the

Casa Del Prado in Balboa Park.
Meetings are Free! All Welcome!

Geraniamania  

Planting Since 1972

Presidents Message

Happy Spring! Everything is blooming and it's time to 
set our plans for the May Show and Sale in motion.

This  month's meeting we’ll be talking about how we can
use our theme (Geranium Tea Time) in our displays.  If
you have some creative things you’ll be doing, come
prepared to share them with the rest of us!

Please bring your calendars and be ready to sign up to
help with set-up on Friday, and/or work a shift (or two!)
at the Show/Sale on Saturday and Sunday. We are
counting on your enthusiasm and helpfulness!  We will
have sign-up sheets for set-up, pricing, food, cashiering
and for people to walk the Sale floor to answer questions
and keep plants looking good.  We’ll also need to start
sketching the room plan for those of you who will have
displays.

Marilyn Ketteringham/President

Nursery News

We highly recommend these mail order nurseries that
specialize in geraniums/pelargoniums!

www.geraniaceae.com
AND

www.jordannursery.net

April Meeting
Tuesday, April 10, 2018

7:00

Don’t forget to - 
Bring Cuttings from your Garden -
Bring a plant for “Show and Tell” 

Show and Sale - 
Things to Think About

Our Show and Sale is THE most important event of our
year - and we need every member to participate in some
way.  EVERY member should have at least one plant that
can be displayed at the Show - so take a look in your
garden and see which plant you'd like to show off, and be
sure to have it there on Friday.  If you can't be there
Friday, talk to another Club member about having them
take it for you.

We will need people to work the Show/Sale on Saturday
and Sunday.  If you're not going to be at the next meeting,
be sure to let someone on the Board know which day you
will be coming to help.

We will need food for those who are working all three
days - so please sign up (or let a Board member know) for
what you will be bringing on the day you are working.

We need bags and boxes for our customers - you can stuff
shopping bags with newspaper and bring them with you to
the meeting - or you can bring them with you on Friday if
you're coming to help set up.  Small boxes are also helpful
for our customers who purchase multiple plants.

Tell your friends, family and neighbors about our Show
and Sale!  We need everyone to spread the news! Print out
copies of this year’s flier, and start giving them to
nurseries in your area - or anywhere you think gardeners
might see them!




